
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Endsleigh Holy Child 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Inglemire Lane 

Hull, HU6 7TE 

Phone: 01482 853203 

Email: admin@ehchull.org 

10th December 2021 

It has been quite the week at Endsleigh with lots of moments that have made me incredibly 
proud of our fantastic children and amazing staff. Every day brings something to make me 
smile and this week has been so special in lots of ways. I can’t quite believe we only have 
one week left before we break up for Christmas. It’s going to be a busy one! 

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

 

wow! just wow! 
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14th  

nativities 

KS1 took to the stage on Tuesday and Wednesday to wow the audience with their wonderful 

performance: Off to Bethlehem. They sang their hearts out and I am sure we’ll see some of 

them in the West End if not Broadway in years to come. 

On Thursday it was the turn of foundation stage who put on an incredible performance of 

Wriggly Nativity. It was an absolute joy to watch and one where the odd tissue was needed.  

It never ceases to amaze me when I see the magic that happens on the stage at Christmas. I 

think the KS1 and EYFS staff will be having a well-deserved lie down this weekend! Thank 

you for helping our children to shine. 

We raised £195 with our raffle and this will be used to buy party food for the children next 

week. Thank you for your generosity. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Certified status 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, we were awarded National 

Online Safety certified school status. It 

shows our commitment to keeping our 

children safe online. 

As we have shared before, there are online 

courses and information for parents so if 

you would like to join, please follow the link 

below. 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/ends

leigh-holy-child-vc-academy 

 

 

british council Art project 

This week, class 3 and class 6 started work on our art project which focuses on climate 

change. It was fantastic to see pictures from our Freetown partners and to read this great 

Tweet recognising the work that we are doing. We are looking forward to sharing our art work 

with you in the New Year - Endsleigh gallery style! 

Christmas crafts 

The children have been working really hard to 

produce some beautiful Christmas crafts which 

we had hoped to sell at an enterprise fayre 

which the school council requested. However, 

due to the current restrictions, we are unable to 

invite you in.  

Not to be totally deterred, and to avoid the 

wrath of the school council, we will still be 

holding a mini fayre but outside. 

Each class will have a little stall on the 

playground on Tuesday from 3pm. Please 

support the children’s efforts.  
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Website -www.ehchull.org 

Twitter - @EndsleighHoly 

SEND SUPPORT 
For any issues regarding SEN, 

please arrange through the office to 

speak to Mr Fox. 

Please see the link below which 

details all of the SEND support 

services available in Hull. 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

 

Trucking along 

Our school visit to Hull Truck was a great success. 

The children (and staff) really enjoyed the 

performance of The Railway Children and, as you 

would expect, behaved beautifully. We had a 

number of comments from the staff and some other 

members of the audience saying just how 

impressed they were by our children and what a 

credit they are to our school. 

We couldn’t agree more! 

Go Endsleigh, 
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Dates for your diary 
Friday December 10th - Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 13th December - Regular Reader Treat 

Wednesday December 15th - Christmas Dinner 

 Friday December 17th - Christmas Party Day and 

break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January - Back to School 

 

 

Christmas jumpers 

The children looked very festive in their 

Christmas jumpers today. We are waiting 

until Monday to count up our final amount 

and we will let you know our total. 

 

The money will be sent to Missio to support 

children in other countries. 

Thank you 
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hats for seafarers 

Thank you for the donations we have already 

received for the seafarers. Please could we have 

any more contributions on Monday. We are 

collecting men’s toiletries, sweets, notebooks and 

pens, socks and gloves. 

Thank you 
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Safeguarding staff 

Currently, Mrs Bentley is the Designated Safeguarding 

Lead and Mr Guthrie is the Deputy Safeguarding Lead. 

If you have any concerns or worries, please do not 

hesitate to contact one of them. 

Should you wish to read the safeguarding policy, you 

can find it on the policy section of the school website. 
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